Dear Senior Families,

Graduation time is almost upon us! While this is certainly an exciting and happy occasion, unfortunately, it is also too often one that can
be filled with sorrow. Each year at graduation, it seems we hear in the media the tragic story of a graduating senior killed in an accident
related to alcohol or drug use. Tuscarora High School wants to ensure that our students in the Class of 2017 don't make this kind of
news.

In an effort to do this, the THS Safe N Sane Committee will be hosting a Safe N Sane party for the senior class on June 2, 2017 - the
night of graduation. This all-night event provides a Safe atmosphere for the graduates, free of alcohol and drugs, while allowing the
families to remain Sane, knowing their children are in a protected environment. The party is filled with fun — with a variety of games and
activities for them to play, plenty of food to eat, and a chance at winning great prizes. As you can imagine, putting together a party like
this takes a lot of time, volunteer involvement and funds. The type of Safe N Sane celebration this year's class has will directly depend
on each of these.

Therefore, in an effort to try and raise enough funds for this event, the Safe N Sane Committee needs your help.
Today, we are asking you to support Safe N Sane by participating in our pledging campaign!!

Enclosed are 3 letters we need your help in filling out. At the top of each is one space to offer a greeting and one space to
sign your senior’s name. On the back of each is a spot to label them with a mailing address. Our hope is that you will be willing
to allow us to send these letters on your behalf to anyone you think would be willing to make a pledge to the Safe N Sane celebration.
Some examples of who to address the letters to include: grandparents, aunts, uncles, cousins, neighbors, family friends, business
associates and don't forget about yourself!

Once the letters are completed, just return them to school in the envelope provided with your child. We'll take care of mailing
them out.

Similar pledging campaigns done at other schools have been met with great success. However, the success of the campaign
depends on your participation - please fill out the letters and send them back into school with your child as soon as possible.
The entire amount of money pledged on your child’s behalf will go directly toward the 2017 Safe N Sane celebration.

Questions? Please contact us at ths2017sns@gmail.com or 301-674-3571

We appreciate your willingness to help our seniors! THS Safe N Sane Committee of 2017



mlttee Presents

Dear

Can you believe my high school graduation is almost here? Our school is planning a celebration for all graduating seniors that Iam
excited about. I'm hoping you'll read the information below and consider making a pledge on my behalf. With your help, graduation
night will be a fun and safe experience — one that I'll remember forever.

Thank you,

Each year at graduation time, it seems we hear in the media the tragic story of a graduating senior killed in an accident related to
alcohol or drug use. Tuscarora High School wants to ensure that our students in the Class of 2017 don’t make that kind of news.

In an effort to do this, the THS Safe and Sane Committee will be hosting a Safe N Sane party for the senior class on June 2, 2017 - the
night of their graduation. This all-night event provides a Safe atmosphere for the graduates, free of alcohol and drugs, while allowing
the parents to remain Sane, knowing their children are in a protected environment. The party is fun — with games and activities to play,
tons of food, and a chance at winning a host of great prizes. As you can imagine, putting together a party like this takes a lot of time,
volunteer involvement and funds.

Today, we are asking you to consider supporting the graduating class of Tuscarora High School
by making a pledge on behalf of your senior to help them stay Safe N Sane

The committee’s goal is to have as many seniors as possible attend this event, in order to keep them from attending other celebrations
where drugs and alcohol may be involved. Keeping them out of harms way is the reason why Safe N Sane exists. Please know that
100% of your pledge directly benefits the students for this event. As an added bonus, the entire amount of your donation is fax
deductible! (EIN# 20-0044783)

We hope that you will consider supporting the senior class at THS in this manner. If possible, please indicate your pledge by filling
out this form, attaching payment and mailing it back to the school. Checks can be made out to THS Safe N Sane.

* Thank you in advance for your willingness to help. By working together our hope is to send a strong message to our graduates that
their graduation night can be both fun and safe at the same time. With your pledge they will enjoy a graduation celebration that they will
remember forever.
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Tuscarora High School Safe and Sane
5312 Ballenger Creek Pike
Frederick, MD 21703

TO: .

to: Tuscarora High School
- Attention: Safe N Sane Pledge
5312 Ballenger Creek Pike
Frederick, MD 21703



